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Your submission for this review:

1) in order to encourage lower consumption and on ground of fairness, any increases above WPI should be in the usage fee, not
the connection fee/flat fee. Those living frugally should not be subsidising those with a pool and/or a water intensive garden.
Any cost increase above WPI on a given year should ban SW from returning a dividend to the government.





